
CAREERTALK

JOIN US IN SVDMA

A team from UN Office will
join us virtually via ZOOM
8th August, 7 - 8PM8th August, 7 - 8PM

READ MORE HERE
https://shorturl.at/qyVvO

As such, an INVITATION is going out
to all the Final Year students of the Faculty of Business and

Informatics and also to the Faculty of Arts and Social sciences
to attend this information session on the YPP 2024 programme

VIRTUAL

The United Nations (UN) Secretariat is rolling out its Annual Young
Professional Programme 2024 which covers countries with
underrepresented individuals/personnel serving within the UN Secretariat.
This year, Papua New Guinea is included and the scope includes; 

Human Resources & Administration.
Political Affairs & Human Rights.  
Finance & Budget.

https://shorturl.at/qyVvO
https://shorturl.at/qyVvO

